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Scottish Pacific Group Limited (ASX: SCO) – Suspension from 
Official Quotation 
Description 

The securities of Scottish Pacific Group Limited (‘SCO’) will be suspended from quotation at the close of trading 
today, Friday, 7 December 2018, in accordance with Listing Rule 17.2, following lodgement of the Supreme 
Court of Victoria orders with the Australian Securities and Investments Commission approving the scheme of 
arrangement by which SME Capital Investments III Pty Ltd (an entity wholly owned by funds managed or 
advised by Affinity Equity Partners Limited), will acquire all of the issued shares in SCO. 

Issued by 

Lux Wigneswaran 
Principal Adviser, Listings Compliance (Sydney) 


